
Poland 2, Poland 1 and Serbia - the top teams of the 8th World University BridgeChampionship 2016. The gold medal went to Team Poland 2, the silver for their friends ofTeam Poland 1. The third place took Serbia over Czech Republic (less than 6 points).

Polish teams took almost all.



Sad but true, the Championship is over. We hope that all participants had a great time inLodz, Poland and that they came back home safetly. Organizing Committee and volunteersis missing you all.
In 2018 Lodz, Poland will host World Univeristy Floorball Championship and the first editionWorld University Cheerleading Championship, we would like to invite you all to take part inthe events as a volunteer.

Awarding and Closing Ceremonies took place in the garden of the European Institute. Earlyin the evening all participats and guests gathered to celebrate awarding ceremony andparticipate in Closing Ceremony. Medals were presented by Omar Al – Hai – FISU ExecutiveMember and mascots were presented by professor Witlod Pawlowski - OC Member.Last point of the ceremonies was handing over of the FISU flag to the Next Organizers ofWorld Universities Bridge Championship which will take place in the city of Xuzhou, China
After the Closing Ceremony all participats took part in banquet in the open air.


